
March 2021 

 

 

What a week!! 

It has been really fabulous to have all 

our children back under one roof and to 

see them in person rather than through 

a screen. 

We have enjoyed settling everyone back 

into our routines and our playgrounds 

have been filled again with the noise of 

children playing together. 

While the school is not quite back to 

‘normal’ yet, the children have been 

reconnecting and engaging in their 

school learning.  

If you have any questions or need to 

share something with your child’s class 

teacher then please continue to contact 

them through the year group emails. 

Our Celebration Worships 

We enjoy celebrating the learning at 

our school every Friday. We continue 

to share these on the school website 

https://www.stwilfrids-
hh.school/web/celebration_assemblies

/505970 

And through our school twitter account 

@stwilfshh, please follow us if you 
haven’t already! 

 

 
 

Welcome 

to our March 

2021 
Newsletter 

Comic Relief – Friday 19th March 

With Red Nose Day fast approaching, we 
wanted to show our support for the charity by 
inviting everyone to wear something red or 
come dressed as a superhero (the theme of 

this year’s Red Nose Day). Children can 
either wear something red replacing a part of 
their school uniform or come completely 
dressed in red or come dress as a hero. To 
make a donation, rather than bring in money, 
we are asking people to go straight to the 
donate page for comic relief following the link 
below.  

https://donation.comicrelief.com/ 

 

     

IMPORTANT DATES 
Bikeability for Year 6  
W/b Monday 15th March 
Comic Relief 
Friday 19th March 
Easter Projects begin 
Monday 22nd March 
Last day of Spring Term 

Thursday 1st April 
INSET  
Monday 19th April 
First day of Summer Term 

Tuesday 20th April 

https://www.stwilfrids-hh.school/web/celebration_assemblies/505970
https://www.stwilfrids-hh.school/web/celebration_assemblies/505970
https://www.stwilfrids-hh.school/web/celebration_assemblies/505970
https://donation.comicrelief.com/


OUR VALUE THIS HALF TERM 

Each term we focus on one of our 

values, which is embedded into our 

learning to help the children 

understand and appreciate their 

environment, the wider world and to 

help them be the best they can be. 

This term of value is RESPECT. 

We RESPECT each other as 

individuals for both our similarities 

and differences. Our compassion 

shows the value we place on every 

member of our school, community 

and the wider world. 

 
 

‘Do to others as you would have 

them do to you.’ 
Luke 6:31 

 

Our Grounds 
 

Over the last 12 months, supported by FOSW,  
we have continued to develop our   grounds to 

allow our children to have more opportunities. 

 

During the lockdown, our Forest School  shelter 
has had sides added to create a space which can 

allow greater use…whatever the weather! 
 
Our allotment continues to grow (excuse the 

pun) and we now have potatoes, planted by  
Year 5 this week, growing. Over the next few 

weeks, Year 4 will be planting sweet peas and 
our whole school community have started to 

plant sunflowers which will eventually go around 
the school grounds. 
 

Finally – for now – our new orchard is taking 
shape. Each class will be planting a fruit tree to 

create an orchard at the side of the Infant 
playground.

 

Scooters and Bikes 
It has been really great to see so many of our 

children using scooters and bikes to come to 
school. Children are not allowed to ride their 

scooters and bikes on the playgrounds and 

school site for safety reasons. 


